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On April 5, 2010, the Tax Division implemented mandatory 
electronic filing, with the exception of initial tax petitions. 
 
Beginning September 1, 2010, the initial tax petition can be 
electronically filed. Please refer to the “E-File Case Initiation 
Spreadsheet” found on the Tax Division website for information 
on how to electronically file an initial tax petition. 
 
Pro-Se litigants can choose to file traditional hard copies or 
electronically. To electronically file with the Tax Division 
individuals and/or firms will need to register with 
CaseFileXpress.com. 
 

 

Save Time and 
Resources, 

File Electronically! 

              


